
SSVPOA  

Community meeting called to order @11:05 AM on June 18th 2016 by Shaun 
Riley              

Board Members in attendance 

Shaun Riley, Douglas seal, Cynthia Riley 

Bill Faulkner, Donald Beam, Floyd Worthington 

Al Skinner newly appointed Board member on April 2nd  

Special visitor Lieutenant Riker of Marion county Sheriff’s Office  

Home owners in attendance 

Bill & Vicky Dean, Kenneth Campbell, Joanne Rhodes, Carol A Lane, Roberta Smdowitz,  

Bill & Pam Faulkner, Don & Patsy Beam, Karen Randolph, Douglas Seal, Floyd Worthington, 

Lorrain Demma, Sue a Mitchell, Ruth Briggs, Joe Bates, Wayne Pratt, Helen Sinagra,  

And Charles & Dolores Shake. 

New Board Members  

 Lorraine Demma, Carol A Lane, Ruth Briggs, And Joanne Rhodes. 

Treasurers report By Cynthia Riley 

Balance as of January 1, 2016 $7.699.95  

Deposits $7,238.34 

Receipts $7238.34 

Totals $14,938.29 

Expenditures $4000.92 

Balance As of May 21st 2016 $10,937.04 

2016 Income and Expenditures Balance sheet handed out  

President discussed Delinquent accounts and efforts to collect them. 

Certified letters are to be sent to those property owners. 

Moved and seconded that motion and approved 



More information needed to pursue this further. 

Some property’s not being maintained and is in need of clean up. 

Calling for cleanup Bids. 

Lieutenant Riker reports that that one or more Properties are suspected of being used for illegal 
Drug activities.  And they are being watched by Sheriff’s office. 

Floyd Worthington showed us how they use tennis shoes tossed over power lines to let 
druggies know they were in business. 

He also told us he would be able to cut them down if we tell him where they were. 

The lieutenant suggested the use of a smart car for speed control. 

He also discussed the Stop sign usage could use 4 way stops signs at some locations. 

The idea of an information board at the entrance to our community, was brought up.. We will 
be working on that soon. 

Community yard sales set for November and May to coincide with Silver Springs Woods dates 

Boat ramp usage 

New boat ramp usage sign has been installed and other efforts are ongoing. 

Discussed the possibility of turning that area into a multiuse facility 

Need permission From Mr. Graves for that, 

And would need help by property owners to make this possible. 

Silver Springs Village web site is working and can be accessed by all. 

We would like to thank Shaun & Cynthia Riley for all their efforts. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:40 PM 

 


